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I am opposed to this bill as the State does not have sufficient funding for this, which 

will require moving the financial burden to the tax payers. Passing this bill will also 

have adverse effects on minorities, people of color, and the LGBTQIAP+ community 

which is not the direction Oregon should be moving while striving for inclusivity. 


